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15/08/2021  12:27:082021/3297/P INT Peter Karran As a resident of 38 Belsize Grove, I object to the proposed extension of the Lower Ground flat, number 38A.

The proposed extension would completely alter the aspect at the rear of 38 Belsize Grove. At present, this is 

open and green comprising the gardens of numbers 38 and 38A and further to the allotments beyond. The 

proposed extension would alter the view from numbers 38 and 38B which would then look out onto the top of 

the proposed new buildings. Number 38 Belsize Grove is at the end of a long Victorian terrace. All the rear 

gardens are intact and there is no precedent for an extension of this type anywhere within the terrace. I see no 

justification for setting such a precedent.

In addition, the proposed extension would destroy a substantial garden that is a precious resource in this 

heavily built urban environment.
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